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To:  IPFW Senate  

 

From:  Marc Lipman, Chair  

University Resources Policy Committee  

 

Date:  November 20, 2012  

 

Re:  Faculty administrator compensation  

 

Disposition: To the Presiding Officer for Implementation  

 

 

URPC recommends that the following resolution be approved by the Fort Wayne Senate:  

 

WHEREAS, administrators holding faculty rank are in fact members of the faculty; and  

 

WHEREAS, faculty holding administrative rank do not have tenure as administrators;  

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that, administrators holding academic rank be paid both with suitable  

compensation which remains attached to the administrative position, and a normal faculty salary 

which is attached to the individual faculty member. In particular, no administrator holding 

faculty rank should be compensated solely as an administrator. This policy endorses current 

IPFW practice.  

 


